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2ú Feabhra 2024 – 2nd February 2024 
     Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 
Traffic issues 
It has been noted by ourselves and St Columban’s PS that a number of 
family members are using the front Exit gate to enter the school grounds 
on occasion when there is congestion on the main Newcastle Rd. Please 
ensure you use the Entrance gate only when coming in to drop off your 
child(ren) as if this continues, a collision with a car or worse is inevitable. 
Please also stick to our 5 m.p.h. speed limit on school grounds to ensure 
the safety of our whole school community.  

 
Coastal Workshop with KNIB 
Beidh daltaí Rang 5-7 ag glacadh páirte i gceardlann 
faoi dramhaíl cois farraige agus ag déanamh 
glantachán trá ar an Déardaoin, 8ú Feabhra le Ben 
Ryan ó KNIB. Beidh siad ag siúl go dtí an trá ag bun 
bóthar Leestone agus ag caitheamh ama thíos ansin 
ag tógáil bruscair. Cinntigh le bhur dul go gcaitheann 
na páistí bróga fóirsteanach agus cóta te agus uisce 
dhíonach ar an lá. 
Rang 5-7 pupils will take part in a coastal workshop about litter at the seaside and will do a beach clean 
on Thursday, 8th February with Ben Ryan from KNIB. They will walk to the beach at the bottom of the 
Leestone Road and will spend some time there collecting rubbish. Please ensure they wear suitale footwear 
and a warm, waterproof coat on the day. 
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Buaiteoirí mhí Eanáir – January Prizewinners 
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Lá Sábháilteachta Idirlín- Safer Internet Day 06/02/24 

Safer Internet Day takes place this Tuesday, 6th February 2024 and we will be focussing in school on how 
to be safe online.  
  
Every day is an internet safety day and I know you will reinforce the safety messages we give your 
children in school. The internet is here to stay – so are the dangers it creates for our children. 
  
No parent needs to be reminded that the internet can either be a useful tool for our young or a deadly 
weapon in the hands of the wrong people. 
  
The internet is not an entirely safe place for our children, so we simply ask that you continue to do the 
great work we know you do when it comes to protecting your children on the internet. 
  
Gaelscoil na mBeann is not immune to the bad intentions of those who abuse the internet and 
our children are growing up in a different technological landscape than the one we hade when we were 
young. 
 
See how you, as parents and family members can set a safe example online at home by using the resources 
at the link below: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers 

 
 

Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche Íochtar 
Nuachtlitir Boirche Íochtar - Lower Mourne Gaelic League Newsletter (mailchi.mp) 

 

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine maith agaibh! 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://mailchi.mp/e12b16edf334/nuachtlitir-na-seachtaine-weekly-newsletter-9426814?e=3f9fefb5a1

